
From: dparnellm <dparnellm@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2022 10:54 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: No gas in future buildings 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 
 
I want to share my support for banning gas in new buildings and major renovations.  As someone with 
asthma, I'm particularly mindful of how gas (especially from gas stoves) can contribute to asthma.  I'm 
excited about the prospect of an Ann Arbor where children grow up without gas appliances in the home, 
and where people like myself don't have to worry about breathing in such fumes in their own home. 
 
As you are aware, there are also climate issues relevant to banning gas in future developments and 
major renovations.  Locking in greenhouse gas emissions for decades is not the way Ann Arbor should be 
going.  Ann Arbor has already approved all-electric developments, and it should take the needed next 
step of making this the required standard going forward.  We can set a positive example to other 
communities in Michigan and the Midwest by taking this action. 
 
I currently live in Scio Township, but I nonetheless wanted to share my input. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel Parnell McCarter 
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